
marine scotland

T: [redacted]
F: 01586 554376
E: fO.campbeltown@scotland.gsi.gov.uk

The Scottish
Government

[redacted]
9 December 2013

Dear [redacted]

SPECIAL LICENCE ENTITLEMENT ARISING FROM [redacted]; Licence No: [redacted]

On 16 April 2013 and 3 July 2013 I wrote reminding you that you needed to make a valid
application in respect of this licence entitlement by 13 July 2013.

As no application has been received I am writing to inform you that the licence entitlement in
respect of the vessel [redacted] lapsed with effect from 13 July 2013.

This entitlement is now lost forever.

Yours sincerely

[redacted]
Senior Fishery Officer
Campbeltown

40 Hall Street, Campbeltown, PA28 6BU
www.scotland.gov.uk/marinescotland
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